
 

 

 
12th October 2022 

Seed packs 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have been given some free seed packs of salad seeds for students in school and college. The idea is that 

students take these home and plant them and then use what they grow within a meal. Please feel free to 

send some pictures in of their growth progress. 

The seeds can be planted in small pots like yoghurt pots and kept inside on a window sill. Instructions can 

be found on the back of the seed packet. 

Yours sincerely,   

 

J Thompson  

Teacher 
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